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From: Tracy Trofimencoff   

Sent: Sunday, November 14, 2021 6:48 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: No urban sprawl 

 

Clerk City Clerk, 

My name is Tracy Trofimencoff and I live in Hamilton in Ward 8. I love my city. Please do not approve 

urban sprawl. There must be a better way forward for the future of our city. City hall must be more 

proactive regarding this issue instead of reactive. Thank you for your consideration.  

Tracy Trofimencoff  

 

 

 


